
November 20, 2023

Dear parish, families, advisors, coaches, and athletes,

My name is Nikoletta Markoulli and I am the chairperson for the Greek Orthodox

Archdiocesan District Olympics (GOADO). I would like to invite you and your children

to participate in the 2024 Greek Orthodox Archdiocesan District Olympics.

The GOADO is an athletic event opened to all parishes within the Greek Orthodox

Archdiocesan District. The event will be taking place Memorial Day weekend, May

24-26, 2024 at Suffolk County Community College in Brentwood, New York. The

GOADO program emphasizes the values of our faith, Hellenism, and follows the

Olympic ideals of peace, sportsmanship, and fellowship amongst Greek Orthodox

parishes.

We will be hosting our first General Meeting on Monday, January 8, 2024 at Saint

Catherine and George Greek Orthodox Church in Astoria, New York at 7:00pm. Coaches

and advisors, I would highly encourage that you attend this meeting as valuable

information regarding the program, registration, fees, and regulations will be discussed.

I look forward to a successful participation and exciting weekend full of friendly

competition and devotion highlighting our faith. For more information, please visit our

website at www.goado.com or contact me via email at goado2024@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Nikoletta Markoulli

Chairperson, Greek Orthodox Archdiocesan District Olympics
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